From: Suzanne Martin [mailto:dickannie1973@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 2:33 PM

To: Drew, Tim

Subject: Wind power

I am a resident of Alexandria and I want to beg you to put a stop, or at the very least a hold on more turbines in our area until we have more information and rules to abide by. Iberdrola told us that if our town did not want them they would not build. We voted last March by a 3 to 1 vote not to have them come to our town. They have pushed ahead anyway. We just had a meeting with our selectmen and by even more have told them that we do not want this to happen. We do not feel that the government has they right to over rule us on this. The government is using our taxes to subsidize this project against our wishes and I ask you to please abide by our decision. thank you, Suzanne Martin